
    

17 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you have enjoyed all the clubs this week - it has been great to see so many 

children taking part in a range of activities after school. Apologies but Football club is 

not on next week.  

Yesterday our Year 5 took part in the Psychedelic Dance Event at Cornwall University – 

they did an amazing performance and huge thanks to Lauren for putting it altogether.  

Also, our Eco Committee met as well and had a brilliant meeting.  A reminder from the 

Committee that we are recycling pens, crisp packets and tooth brushes in the collection 

points at the front of school. Also, as you may have seen there has been some 

devastating fires in Australia. To ensure we are doing our bit to support, the committee 

have decided to hold a non-uniform day on Thursday 13th February to raise money for 

the koalas in particular. Children are welcome to come in dressed in an animal theme but 

this is not compulsory.  

Have a great weekend, 

Mr Gould  

Enrichment through visits – I have spoken in the newsletter about the emphasis 

of our curriculum being on supporting children’s understanding of their local 

environment as well as developing lifelong learning. To support this work we try to 

enrich the school through visitors and visits. In the next few weeks we will be joined 

for another workshop by the Kernow King and our Year 6 children will be visiting the 

Life Skills workshop at County Hall. Already this term, Year 1 have been to Feedon 

Farm and other classes will be visiting places ranging from Geevor mine to the Eden 

Project. We also have a workshop planned by an organisation called the Rock Pool 

project to support our environmental theme.  

School Camp – the next instalment/payment for Beam House will be due on 

31st January, please make your payments via Parent Pay. Thank you, Mrs Hodgson. 



PE kit – a quick reminder that all children should have the correct PE kit in school 

please.  

Reminder  - Friday 14th February is a training day and school will be closed. 

Also, we come back to school in September next year on the 7th September.  

Bags2School – the next collection will be on Thursday 13th February. Please leave 

your bags outside the front of School by 9am on the day of collection. 

Ali Baba and the Forty Thieves- REMINDER-Tickets will be available for sale 
from the school gates on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24TH , all priced at £6 also 
available through the box office by phone 01872 399041 or from the 
website www.chacewaterplayers.co.uk We’d love to see you there!  
 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – RED OAKS  

 

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 

 
 

Ellie,Benny,Jo,Leo,Hayden,Jacob,Sebby,Tulisa,Hal,Sonny,Harley,Jacob,Tegan&Aidan. 

 

DIARY DATES 2020 

13th February Last day of term – Half Term. Yr 3 cake sale 

14th February School closed for staff training 

24th February Return to school 

13th March Yr 2 cake sale 

27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

14th April Return to school 

24th April Yr 1 cake sale 

11th May – 14th May  SATS week Year 6  

15th May Yr  R cake sale 

22nd May  Last day of term – Half term & Cream Tea 

1st June  Return to school 

17th June  Sports Day  

26th June Summer Fayre 

30th June and 1st July  Richard Lander Induction Days  

22nd July  School ends for Summer at 2pm 

7th September 2020 Return to School  

 

http://www.chacewaterplayers.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 


